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Notification 

It is informed for all concerned that there will not be any special examinations for 

COVID affected students from 03.09.2021. This is in view of the University 

Notification No.140/EG-I-ASST-1/2021/PB Dated 11.08.2021 cancelling all special 

examinations. As per the notification, COVID affected and quarantined students can 

attend examinations following the protocols stipulated by the Government. 
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